
 

March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Easter concert 
 
Your son/daughter is involved in the Easter Concert, and I am writing to give you details about 
rehearsals and the event itself. 
 
The concert takes place on Thursday 3rd April and doors open at 5:30pm.  The concert will begin at 
6:00pm, lasting approximately 2 hours, with refreshments available during the interval.  
 
Rehearsals 
There will be rehearsals for all participants at the following times: 

• Thursday 3rd April 9am-3pm– sound check and final run through. 
A timetable for this rehearsal will be sent out before this date detailing which period each 
act will rehearse. 

 
It is essential that all performers are at all ensemble rehearsals from this point and practice their solos 
at home.  Pupils will then need to arrive in H18 and sign in by 5:15pm on Thursday 3rd April in full 
school uniform. 
 
Please log into Arbor, go to ‘Trips’ in the menu and give permission for your child to take part in the 
rehearsal and concert by Tuesday 1st April.   
 
It is always encouraging for the pupils to have a large audience of family and friends supporting them, 
so we hope to see you on Thursday 3rd April.  Entry to the concert is free, so please bring as many 
people as you like! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mr Watkins and Mrs Rees 
Music 
 


